
  
 

 

 

 

MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

HIGHWAY DIVISION - DISTRICT 3 

TO:   Kristen L. Forsberg, Town of Leicester Assistant to the Town Administrator 

FROM: Carmen D. Ramirez, Resident Engineer 

RE: Roadway Reconstruction and Related Work along a Section of Paxton Street (Route 
56), Leicester MA - MassDOT Contract No. 99634 

DATE:  April 12, 2018 

 

Progress Update: 

The contractor upgraded some properties’ stone walls, graded portions of the areas were new 
sidewalk will be constructed.  

The contractor laid out the final edge of road and located all the drainage structures.  

National Grid Electric will continue hardware installation and transfer the lines over. Verizon 
will mobilize to the site to do their relocations and remove the old poles later on. 

 

Look Ahead: 

The contractor will start excavation and installation of storm water drainage, phase II.  We will 
maintain one lane alternating traffic with the assistance of the Leicester Police. 

We are scheduled to pave on Thursday 4/19/18.  I recommended this activity to be done during 
school vacation week. A detour will be implemented. 

Again, we apologize for the inconveniences and will continue to take measures to proceed as 
smoothly as possible.  Thank you for your cooperation and the cooperation and understanding 
of the Town of Leicester residents. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. 


